
Wesley Marks, Accounting Manager 

Shuttle Express – C-975 

800 SW 16th Street 

Renton, WA 98057 

April 28, 2017 

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Attn:  Records Center 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia WA  98504-7250 

RE: Transmittal of Shuttle Express Comments and SBEIS for TC-161262 

Dear Mr. King: 

 

Please accept the attached two documents as Shuttle Express’ response to the draft rules proposed under TC-

161262, as well as our response to the SBEIS questionnaire from the notice provided on March 31, 2017. 

Contact Information for this transmittal: 

Wesley Marks 

800 SW 16th St. 

Renton, WA 98057 

(425) 981-7065 - Phone 

(425) 981-7071 - Fax 

wmarks@shuttleexpress.net 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to participate in this rule making, and we look forward to the upcoming workshop 

to discuss and answer any questions our comments or questionnaire may raise. 

Respectfully, 

Wesley A. Marks 

Accounting Manager 
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